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Head of Presbyterian Villages foundation leaves
for Crittenton Hospital foundation

Melinda Conway Callahan, longtime president of the Presbyterian Villages of Michigan Foundation, plans to
leave the organization after Friday.

Callahan will become president of the Crittenton Hospital Medical Center Foundation in Rochester on Feb. 13.

Paul Miller, director of major and planned giving for Presbyterian Villages, is serving as interim president of the
foundation.

Callahan, who has over 30 years of development experience, leaves after more than seven years leading the
foundation.

Before joining Presbyterian Villages, she was executive director of the Rochester Community Schools Foundation
for nine years and served in a number of development, public and community relations positions at the Detroit
Medical Center for 14 years before that.

At Crittenton, Callahan will help expand the hospital's donor base and oversee the hospital's $20 million capital
campaign.

The effort, which has raised about half of its goal, Callahan said, will fund a new patient tower.
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